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29 January 2019 

Office open 8.30am to 3.30pm 

30 January 2019 

Office open 8.30am to 3.30pm 

31 January 2019 

School Development Day 

1 February 2019 

School Development Day 

4 February 2019 

Term 1 Commences for students 

11 February 2019 

Swimming Lessons Commence 
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E V E N 
Coming  

T S 
Congratulations to Mrs Sturtecky, Mr Batt and Mr Morton for 
overseeing an outstanding Year 6 and Year 10 Graduation 
Ceremony this week. It was very entertaining and created a very 
memorable occasion for our Year 6 and Year 10 students. On behalf 
of the school community I would like to wish the Year 6 students the 
very best for high school and for our Year 10 students, I hope they 
leave our school with fond memories and a sense of pride in their 
achievements. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge the parents of these students who 
no longer have a child attending Boddington District High School. 
Your contribution has been invaluable to our school and on behalf of 
the school community I would like to thank all of you for your 
commitment and dedication over the many years.  
 
WHOLE SCHOOL AWARDS CONCERT 
 
I would like to congratulate all staff and students who participated in 
the Awards Concert last week.  It was great to see so many parents, 
relatives and friends attend this concert and enjoy the performances 
from all classes.  The students really enjoyed performing for you as 
did the staff.  I would like to thank the classroom teachers for the 
wonderful job they did in working 
with students on their dance 
over the term.  A big thank you 
must also go to Mrs Kate 
Forbes, Mrs Amanda Roughton 
and Mrs Rhonda Cunnington for 
their outstanding work 
organising this event. It was a 
real highlight of the year. Well 
done everyone. 
 
THANK YOU 
 
I would like to thank and acknowledge all the School Council 
members and P&C members for their contribution to Boddington 
District High School in 2018.  
 
I would also like to acknowledge all teaching and non-teaching staff 


